
 St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 
 

Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  
10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 3400 
PO Box 212, Horsham, 3400 
Ph: 5382 1155 
 
St Patrick’s  Nhill,  
33 Leahy Street, Nhill. 
Contact Ann Munro—53929272 
 

St Patrick's Primary School.  
Principal, Kathryn Bendall, 53911575 
 

  

LLA 

Next Weekend at 

 10.00am 

Pray for our Sick 
 

Graeme Jones 
Una Bartlett,  
Pat Sonego 
Fred Webb 

Upcoming Dates 
 
Thursday, Aug 24 
           School Mass at 2.15pm 
 
Sunday,  Sept 17:   
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
at Mass at 10am. 

 
NHILL 

Reader & 
Prayers 

Lay  
Leaders
  

Eucharistic 
Minister 

Offertory 
Procession 

Counter Monthly 
Collector 

Cleaner 

Roster for   
August 20 

M Millington ———— C Kennedy S Lawler 
 

E Cameron 
 

E Cameron 
 

C Kennedy 
& M Waugh 

Roster for 
August 27 

K Bendall I Dart & 
K Clohesy 

J Gurry ————- E Cameron J Millington C Kennedy 
& M Waugh 

Sunday, August 20 
20th Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

Meals on Wheels 
Week 2:  Monday Driver 1: St Pat’s School,  Driver 2: Isla Dart 
Aug 21  Tuesday    ”      Phyllis Creek 
  Wednesday    “             Isla Dart 
  Thursday    “               Phyllis Creek 
  Friday, Driver 1: St Pat’s School “ 
Week 3: Monday Driver 1: ????  “         2: Mary Waugh/Joy 
Aug 28  Tuesday    “           : Joy Gurry / Mary   
  Wednesday    “ : Joy Gurry/Mary 
  Thursday    “ : Joy Gurry/Mary 
  Friday Driver 1: St Pat’s School     
Thank you to Norma Grayling for coordinating Meals on Wheels for our commu-
nity. 
  

Sacramental Program: 
Please remember, in your prayers, the children and their families that are pre-
paring for Confirmation and First Eucharist.  
 

This week, August 21 to 27 is Migrant and Refugee Week.  
Next Sunday August 27th we will celebrate Migrant and Refugee Sunday The 
Church in Australia has migrant Catholics from many countries; Mass is  
celebrated in more than 30 languages every Sunday. The theme chosen by Pope 
Francis for this year’s World Day is “Child Migrants, the vulnerable and  
voiceless.”   
 

Ballarat Clergy Support Fund Collection for Sick / Retired Priests  
ANNUAL COLLECTION Weekend of SEPTEMBER 2/3 Creating a secure retirement 
future for the priests of the Diocese is a duty and care in which we can all  
participate.  18 retired priests are currently supported by the Fund. Some live 
privately, some are retired in units in Ballarat or elsewhere, others live in  
supported accommodation. The funding required for these commitments is  
ongoing. Thanks to your generosity, this collection has raised nearly $1.7 million 
since 199, including $54,000 last year. Along with the priests’ own contribution 
of approximately $38,000 per year, this annual collection has allowed the Fund 
to continue to support our sick and retired clergy. Envelopes will be at the back 
of the church next weekend. Contributions over $2.00 are tax-deductible. 
 

Child Protection Sunday In response to a request from Pope Francis, the  
Australian Catholic Bishops Conference has set aside  
Sunday September 10, Child Protection Sunday, as a Day of Prayer and Penance 
for Victims and Survivors of Sexual Abuse. 
 

SOCIAL JUSTICE SUNDAY is on Sunday September 24th This Year’s Statement is 
titled: “Everyone’s Business: developing an inclusive and sustainable Economy”. 
The Bishops call for an economy that is founded on justice and offers dignity and 
inclusion to every person. Australia has had a long period of economic growth, 
but the benefits of this have not come to everyone. Pope Francis calls for a world 
economy that places people at the very centre, and meets their basic needs. 

Collections for the 
Month of August 

[2 weeks] 
 

Parish:   $199.00 
Presbytery: $203.00 

Recent Deaths 
Cyril Dickinson 

Joan Scroop 



 


